
Email to parents 

Dear parent / carer

There will be a student/parent meeting regarding the Barcelona trip on 
Tuesday 17 December at 3:30pm which should last approximately 30 
minutes.

It would be great to see you in person but there will be the option to join 
via Teams if not.

Please can you email claire.groak@hessleacademy.com when possible 
to confirm your attendance.

Kind regards
Mrs C Groak
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